
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/222/2022-23             Date: 18th October, 2022.

Dear Members,

Kindly refer our earlier CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/218/2022-23 regarding notice for video

conferencing-based interaction trade circulated by the office of the Additional Director General

of Foreign Trade, New Delhi.

The link for video conferencing mentioned in the above notice has been changed in Trade notice

no. 3/22 dated 18th October,2022 which can be accessed by clicking on the following link.

Trade Notice No 3/22

 

Regards,

Ramesh Kolath

Dy CEO

Indian Oilseeds and Produce Export Promotion Council

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan

Nariman Point, Mumbai – 400021

Tel. No. : 91 22 22023225/9295
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